INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated: 27/08/2019)

Dear Parent,

Subject: - Traffic and Safety

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!!!

We, at
we are

Indian School Salalah is committed to ensure the safety of our children. In this regard,
trying to regulate the traffic during the busy pre/post school hours in order to avoid

congestion and accidents. School staff/volunteers are on duty outside during mornings and
afternoons. Your support and cooperation will help us improve the traffic related problems

before

and after school hours. You are requested to cooperate with our staff/volunteers and

follow the traffic rules:

As we

Parents using their own transport are requested to exercise caution and traffic discipline
in the proximity of school while picking and dropping the children.

Kindly park your vehicles in the parking lot instead of parking on the road causing
inconvenience to others and lead to traffic congestion.

Please do not take U-turn near the school gates. You are advised to stop the car,
pick up your ward and drive straight to reach the main road.

Kindly avoid parking your vehicles in the *"NO PARKING AREA” adjacent to the school
gates.

You are requested to follow the instructions by our staff/volunteers and not
to get into arguments with them as we are working for the safety of our school
children.

understand the value of your time, we have taken these measures to ease the traffic

block in front of the school. Your support in this regard will definitely be very important to us in
ensuring the safety of students. Please adhere to the diagram shown below.
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We expect your full cooperation to ensure the safety of our school children.

Regards,
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Principal



